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From:

Sent:
To:

Subject:

Russ Jones <russ@ onesre.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 2:58 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
regulation of retail forex

To whom it may concern:

Although I appreciate the protective nature of the issues outlined in the Jan.13th letter, I look forward to a better
understanding of all issues. I am opposed to the change from 100:1 to 10:1 leverage and ask that this remain
unchanged.

Myron R. Jones, trader from Utah 801-381-4981


